
http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=55059 

SE Neb Pharmacy Burglarized 
(KLZA)-- The Nemaha County, Nebraska Sheriff’s Office is investigating the burglary of an Auburn
business that occurred early Friday morning. 

According to a news release, Cody’s U-Save Pharmacy, located at 2220 “J” Street in Auburn was
burglarized. An undetermined amount of prescription pills were taken from the store.

Two individuals were seen leaving the scene in a gray hatchback vehicle. Anyone with information
about the burglary or if you know who is responsible for the burglary is asked to contact the Nemaha
County, Nebraska Sheriff’s Office at 402-274-3139.  
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